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Fear thou not, for I am
with thee.

Isaiah 41:10
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December 10, 2015

Earthlinked Technologies
4151 S. Pipkin Rd
Lakeland, F1. 33811-1425

Dear Friends,

WILLIAM BOOTH, Founder

ANDRE COX, General

DONALD BELL, Territorial Commander

COLONEL KENNETH Q. JOHNSON, JR. Divisional Commander
MAJORS KEN and CONNIE MORRIS, Corps Officers

We wanted to take the opportunity to share with you a photo of the unit that you have so generously

supported with a Capital gift.

Since moving to the George W, Jenkins property in March and settling in, we have had many stories of
success from the families in the programs offered on campus. We've listed some program updates:

e  Over 84 homeless families with children have had a safe place to stay in the Emergency

Family Efficiencies.

o  There have been 71 pre-school and 53 school-age children enrolled in the Hazel Haley HALO

Center.

o  There are currently 21 families living in the Transitional Housing Triplexes and each parent is
working with goals of increased income, a savings account, permanent housing and ultimately

self-sufficiency.

You may also be interested in reading a great article about our families that is just published in The
Lakelander Magazine for the November/December 2015 issue,

Thank you for support of The Salvation Army. We would love for you to come out and tour the
facility. Please give Susan Hurlburt a call at 863-940-9338 to schedule a personal tour for you and your

guests.

In His Service,

YA,

Major Ken Morris
Corps Officer
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